
 
Weekly Update! 

 

Hello Lowell Family! 

Well, time sure does fly! We are almost at the end of the first quarter which happens on November 5! 
That also means no school on November 6, so that the teachers can get their grading done. For 
elementary students, please keep an eye out for conference sign ups from your kiddo’s teacher! If 
you have a high school student, please check to make sure that all of their work is complete and 
turned in! Students wanting to participate in athletics must be passing their classes. 

Seniors who did not pick up their gift box can stop by the high school between 8-4 and get them. 
There are so many treats to let those special seniors know that they are doing a great job despite a 
less than ideal senior year! 

Along with the end of this quarter is planning for the next. Quarter 2 will continue to look the same. At 
this time, the metrics numbers do not allow for us to open up to more in person or hybrid schedules.  
We will continue to operate with Kindergarten through 3rd grade in person and 4th through 12th 
grades distance learning. Work with cohorts and tutoring will still be in place to help our students 
succeed. As soon as we are able to begin allowing more students in the building and change how 
we operate, we will be sure to communicate with you.  

Be on the lookout for additional communication from the Food Service Program. In the future there 
will be some changes to routes, pick up days and how to access food on holidays. Our food service 
program has a big treat coming your way for the Thanksgiving holiday as well! 

If you pick up your students after cohorts, tutoring, or in-person instruction, please remember that we 
must maintain a 6 foot distance from each other. We cannot allow visitors or parents in the buildings. 
We are doing our best to follow the guidelines from the Department of Education in hopes of being 
able to open the doors back up to all students. Please help us by doing your part! 

Dates for your calendar:  

 November 5—end of quarter 
 November 6—grading day; no school 
 November 11—Veteran’s Day; no school 
 November 24—Evening Parent-Teacher conferences 
 November 25—Morning Parent-Teacher conferences; no school 
 November 26-27—Thanksgiving Break 

 

Please stay safe and healthy! 


